Concurrent Enrollment Parent Night

Our local high schools will be hosting a parent night to discuss concurrent enrollment programs.
Concurrent enrollment classes allow students to take college courses while enrolled in high
school at the very reduced rate of approximately $15 per course. If a student enrolled in these
same courses as an adult, the cost would exceed $600 for the same course. If students want to
take advantage of the concurrent enrollment classes offered in our schools, they could earn an
associate degree for approximately $300. If a student completes their associate degree prior to
graduating high school they are eligible for the new Century Scholarship, which can pay for their
remaining two years of college, allowing them to earn their the bachelor degree at little or no
cost. Concurrent enrollment courses allow students the opportunity to earn college and high
school credit at the same time. Some 10" grade students and all 11* and 12" grade students
have the opportunity to enroll in concurrent enrollment courses once they are accepted into the
universities. Valley High School will hold their concurrent enrollment parent meeting on March
29* at 6:00 pm at VHS. Kanab High School will hold their concurrent enrollment meeting for
parents on March 16* at 6:00 pm in the new music room. The first date to enroll student for the
fall semester opens on March 20*. Please arrange your schedule to allow you and your student
to attend the concurrent enrollment meeting in your local high school. Attendance to the
meeting may be the pathway to students earning a college bachelor degree! We hope to see
you there.

Ben Dalton
Superintendent
Kane County School District



